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Special Meeting
March 13, 2023

Mayor Anna Gindlesberger called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.
Council members present; Anna Gindlesberger, Richard Rutledge, Rayce Stiles, and Randy John.

Discussion – 
Charles Blackburn –
 Mr. Blackburn was in attendance to explain his water leak. Mr. Blackburn says it is the City’s responsibility after the 
meter was put in incorrectly 50 years ago, and the pipe that the house connects to (where leak happened), is the city’s. 
Although it has been said previously if the meter is turned off and the leak stops, the leak is on the occupant’s side. The 
City will do more research and table to April regular meeting.

City Growth Plan – 
Mr. Rutledge gave council members and Dusti a handout of what has been discussed as areas of growth and improvement 
for the city. Topics of discussion included, but not limited to; lakes, campsites, parks, streets, water lines, abandoned 
houses/buildings, cleaning up, businesses, activities, and grants. Dusti will call Lynn Raida to follow-up on fencing in the 
city lot by the city shop, and see about refencing the kiddie park. Rayce will coordinate with Ivan to get measurements of 
the streets, lake spots, and make some calls.

School Credit – Last summer, council gave credit to the school over a ballpark water issue. The school board asked if the 
credit could be moved to the main account instead, as the ballpark is hardly used. Rayce made motion to move the credit 
to their main account, Rick 2nd.

Randy made and Rayce 2nd the motion to adjourn meeting. Meeting adjourned at 9:02 p.m.


